
1 July 2021 

EVENTS/SCHOOL LIFE/
EDUCATION 

 

 Wed 7 July—Sports Day 

 Fri 2 Jul—Sun 4 Jul—Y6 
Winmarleigh Residential 

 Tue 6 July—Reports 

 Fri 9 July—Mufti Day 

 Fri 9 July—Grand Sum-
mer Raffle draw 

 Thur 15 July—Y6 Leaver’s 
dinner 

 Fri 16 July 9.15am Leav-
er’s Assembly 

 Fri 16 July—School closes 
for summer  
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Outstanding Fees 

A reminder to please ensure all 

outstanding dinner money, Ark, 

Breakfast Club and Kindergar-

ten Fees are cleared by the end 

of term.  

Payment can be made either  via 

the Scopay app or by debit/

credit card at the School Office 

—Tel: 01253 734658 during of-

fice hours 8.30am—4pm (Mon-

Fri). 

PLEASE NOTE WE NO LONG-

ER ACCEPT CASH OR 

CHEQUE PAYMENTS. 

 
Dear Parent 
 
I hope that this newsletter finds you well. As we progress through the 
term, it is lovely to see how well the children are continuing to en-
gage with their learning.  
 
As we approach the end of the school year,  we are awaiting further 
government guidance as to how schools will be operating in Septem-
ber.  We are hoping to send out further information before the end of 
term. The 'bubble' system and the need for self-isolation after con-
tact with a positive case is now being reviewed and alternative 
measures are currently being considered.  
 
There is some funding available for holiday club provision and sports 
camps for families in receipt of free school meals.  If you would like 
to discuss this further, please contact Katy.   
katy.s@st-peters-pri.lancs.sch.uk—tel: 01253 734658 
 
Thank you for the responses to the recent parent survey.  In planning 
what the 'new normal' will look like it is good to reflect on the chang-
es that have been made.  Wearing PE kits on PE days has been very 
successful and it is our intention that this be our uniform policy go-
ing forward.  I would ask that children wear the St Peter's sports kit 
or a plain royal blue kit. We are asking that branded wear and leg-
gings not be worn from September.  
 
It is exciting that we will be able to live stream the Sports Day on the 
revised date of Wednesday 7th July.  There will also be the oppor-
tunity to watch a recorded download for up to 30 days afterwards. 
 
I am looking forward to this weekend's adventure at PGL  
Winmarleigh with our Year 6. Fingers crossed that we get some good  
weather, although fun will be had regardless.   
 
We have been so fortunate to welcome Miss Coupe to St Peter's this 
week. Miss Coupe will be the teacher for Year 5 in September. It is 
great that she has met the children and is settling in ready for the 
new school year. 
 
On the last day of term we will close earlier, see group times below: 
Cardinal Hulme—Green 2pm  
Martin Luther King—Yellow 2.10pm 
Oscar Romero—Red 2.20pm  
Mother Teresa—Blue 2.30pm  
 
We are looking forward to the events of the final week when we can 
celebrate the wonderful contributions of our Y6 class and say a fond 
farewell to Mrs Kelly.  I think we will need plenty of tissues! 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Heyes  

 

 

 

Please note we do not have spare 

suncream or hats in school. 

Please provide your child with 

these items during this term  

mailto:katy.s@st-peter-pri.lancs.sch.uk


HEALTH WEALTH 

This week we are looking at the 

importance of looking after our 

health. Please see our well-being 

blog for further information. 

HOLIDAY CLUB 

HALF TERM 

 

 

 

SCHOOL EVENTS & TRIPS 

LEAVER’S DINNER 

 

There will be a special dinner for 

the Y6 class with all their favour-

ites on Thurs 15 July—cost £2.30. 

Pre-order is not required.  Pay-

ment by Scopay or card at the 

school office. 

 

OUR SCHOOL VIRTUES 

 

Our virtues this half term 
are intentional and  

prophetic 
 

“Christ has no body on earth now 
but yours, no hands but yours, no 
feet but yours;  
yours are the eyes through which he 
looks with compassion on the 
world;  
yours are the feet with which he 
walks to do good;  
yours are the hands with which he 
blesses all the world.”  
 

St Teresa of of Ávila (1515-82)  

 

 

 

WEDNESDAY 7 JULY 

Sports this year will be livestreamed, 

please below for details. 

LIVESTREAM TIMES 

 9.15-10.45—Reception, Y1 & Y2 

 11-12—Y5 & Y6 

 1.15-2.15—Y3 & Y4 

This will be broadcast via a secure & 

private channel. If you do not wish 

your child to be filmed on the 

livestream, please contact the school 

office. 

The access code will be emailed to you 

Tues 6 July 

A recording will be available for 30 

days, an additional access code will be 

emailed following the event  

PARKING 

Please be considerate when 

parking, avoiding private drive-

ways and single yellow lines, 

which are just for drop off and 

disabled parking.  Thank you. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

ST PETER’S KINDERGARTEN 
 

Do you need a Kindergarten place for 
your child this coming September?  
We still have limited places available. 
Please contact Angela Pisicane for fur-
ther information, telephone: 01253 
734658 or email 
angelap@st-peters-pri.lancs.sch.uk 
 

Y6 Winmarleigh  

Weekend 

 

The Y6 class are heading off to 

Winmarleigh tomorrow for their 

activity weekend, we hope they 

have lots of fun!   

PLEASE NOTE: RETURN 

TIME WILL BE  

7.15-7.30PM 

Not 6.15pm as previously 

stated 

 

CASTLERIGG RESIDENTIAL 

15-17 SEPTEMBER  

Our current Y5 class will be heading 

to Castlerigg Manor, Keswick in Sep-

tember.  Please note the final instal-

ment is due by 1 Aug. Payment can be 

made via Scopay or can be paid by 

card.  Card payments will need to be 

made by 16 July at the school office, 

tel: 01253 734658 

mailto:angelap@st-peters-pri.lancs.sch.uk


Ice 

HEALTH WEEK 

We are focussing on 
health in school this 
week. 

 

 

GRAND SUMMER 

RAFFLE DRAW 

Fri 9 July  

 

Please return any sold raffle tickets 

by Thurs 8th July am 

Please put the pupils name on the 

back of the ticket stub 

Additional tickets are available from 

the office 

Donations of vouchers/prizes would 

be greatly appreciated! 

The raffle draw will be done by the 

PTFA on Friday 9th, prizes will then 

be distributed to each class and sent 

home with your child later that day. 

 

  

EVENTS & FUNDRAISING 



There is some funding available for holiday club provision and sports camps for families 
in receipt of free school meals.  If you would like to discuss this further, please contact 
Katy.   
katy.s@st-peters-pri.lancs.sch.uk—tel: 01253 734658 

mailto:katy.s@st-peter-pri.lancs.sch.uk


 
 
 
Poems for Phoebe 
 
Stringers in Lytham have on sale a beautiful poetry book inspired by one of our past pupils,  
Phoebe Rowlings.  Phoebe has bone cancer and all proceeds will go towards helping her during this challenging time... 
let’s make a difference.   Please keep Phoebe and her family in your prayers. 
 
They will be in store and available via click and collect – here is the link: 
  
‘The Stuff of Life’ Poem Book by Jenny Geoffrey – Stringers Lytham (stringers-lytham.co.uk) 

https://stringers-lytham.co.uk/products/poems-for-phoebe-the-stuff-of-life-poem-book-by-jenny-geoffrey?_pos=1&_sid=2f7c590ad&_ss=r

